
 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

13 September 2024 
 
 

Residential Trip to Marrick Priory 2025 
 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 
 
I am delighted to inform you that we have provisionally secured another residential booking at the much sort after 
Marrick Priory Outdoor Education and Residential centre. 
 
Marrick Priory is a historic 12th century medieval building that was developed in the 1970s into an Outdoor Education 
and Residential Centre.  It is situated in Swaledale in the heart of the beautiful Yorkshire Dales National Park and 
welcomes groups of visitors from all over the world. Marrick Priory provides a wide range of adventurous activities which 
include rock climbing, canoeing, kayaking, caving, orienteering, hill walking, mountaineering, archery, zip wires, low and 
high ropes courses and team building exercises. I have included photographs of one of the trips to show how much fun 
the children have! 
 
The residential will take place week beginning Monday 10th March 2025 to Friday 14th March 2025. The cost of the visit 
last year was £380.00 per child. Unfortunately for 2025 there may be a price increase from the companies due to inflation 
so this may be more this year. As soon as they inform us, which I believe is next week, we will send a message to all 
interested parents. 
 
If you would like to register your interest and secure a place, a non-refundable deposit of £50 is due by Tuesday 1st 
October 2024. The rest of the balance, once the booking has been made, will be able to be paid in instalments throughout 
the year. Once deposits have been paid, we can book the trip with Marrick, unfortunately if there is not enough interest 
the residential will not be able to go ahead. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Mrs M Winter 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 


